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It is environmentally unacceptable for the cruise industry to convert its air pollutants created during
fossil fuel combustion to wastewater that goes directly into the ocean. The buildup from scrubber
dumping continues to grow, and it poses a threat to species such as endangered killer whales and
other marine life. This discharge of scrubber wastes must be banned and a different, more
environmentally friendly solution must be found to the pollution problem.


